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8 TRANSFER OF CAR PARK, EAST SCOTSCRAIG LANE, DUNDEE (AN294-2005) 
 
Members are asked to note that the above car park, on display at Committee, was recently formed.  
The cost of these works was funded from capital receipts received from the sale of land in Ardler 
which was formerly owned by the City Council. 
 
This car park is effectively an overspill car park for the Ardler Complex.  Members are asked to 
authorise the transfer of this site to the Communities Department. 
 


